Evaluation Committee Minutes
Friday September 24, 2010 Meeting

EIT # 210

10:30-11:30 am

Faculty Members Present: Sharon Sutherland, Lynette Macfarlan, Laurie Walsh, David Ellefson Excused: John Cashell, Karen Martin

Next Meeting Date: It was decided the best time to meet would be on Wednesday mornings. I will contact the two excused members and determine a time.

It was determined that all teaching faculty should review and print their evaluations forms as soon as possible. 

Lynette has spoken to Susanna Dorr about revisions to the existing evaluation forms.  Lynette and Laurie are in the process of making changes as recommended by faculty.

The committee decided a survey would not be conducted because of time constraints.  Carrying on from last year, we will solicit faculty feedback through emails. 

Lynette and Laurie are working on the policies and procedures for the evaluation system.
We have formed a sub-committee (Sharon Sutherland,Karen Martin, and John  Ellefsen) to begin the process for the tenured non-teaching faculty evaluations . This team will be working with the Personnel Committee and the VPAA’s office to complete this process.  Sharon will be setting up a meeting with Mike McFarlane and David Freistroffer to discuss the Tenured-Track Evaluation.

Submitted by Committee Chairs, Lynette Macfarlan and Sharon Sutherland
